
SUPPORT HB 939 

 

Thanks so much for sponsoring this very important bill to help get children back in school full-

time. If schools do not fully re-open in the Fall as normal (5 days/week), I will be forced to leave 

my job. As a working professional mother, this has been an extraordinary hardship and I am very 

sad to be compelled to leave the workforce because due to union resistance and folks not 

following the science. Once teachers/staff are vaccinated, kids should be able to return to school 

as normal. Science shows that children are not the disease spreaders and further, they are low 

risk. Once schools fully reopen, for those parents that want to keep their kids virtual, then they 

can continue to do so, but not at the expense of the vast majority of the children who desire to be 

in school. If schools do not reopen fully in the Fall, I would like the option to pursue private 

schooling and seek financial support. I would also like a proportionally reduced property tax bill 

for services not rendered for public education. 

 

Kind thanks and please let me know how I may further support. 

 

Aparna V. Srinivasan 

Howard County 

443-616-4279 

 


